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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

 Pink Ribbon Afternoon Tea
It was great to see a good attendance at our Pink Ribbon event and thanks also to those who 

donated to the cause but could not attend.
The Café spoilt us with delicious pink treats, we appreciate your willingness to host us.
Perriam and Christina came to the party with a generous raffle gift won by Pat Holder.

Sue Trevathan won the Hamper overflowing with many treats.
 

Special thanks to the generosity of the Tarras Golf girls who donated $475.
A grand total of $735 will be donated to the Breast Cancer Pink Ribbon Appeal.

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

Tarras Talk
Find us online at www.tarras.org.nz 

NEXT MEETING:-
July 19th

For more information and details, please email 
tarrasruralwomen@gmail.com

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:-,

August 25th, - Daffodil Day, September 
20th October 18th, November 15th, 

December - TBC

Date:- Wednesday 14th Jun

Time:-  2pm

Hosted by:   Marilyn

Address:-  Maori Point 
Vineyard

 Ph: 0277577999

Book Club

30 Years support recognised

Congratulations to Helen Pledger on receiving a 
certificate for 30 years of community service as a 
Justice of Peace

An unpaid position done efficiently and willingly 
and in a kind and caring manner

Well done Hellie

BINGO at Tarras Hall!
 
Friday 21st July
Friday 18th August 

More details to follow

Tarras Golf Club News

 

Golf-Our Club Tournament was held on 6th May. 
Skip Johnston won the Anniversary Tray with 40 
Stablefords, Holger Reinecke won the Harold 
Aitken Trophy with 72 nett and Skip and Dave 
Allen won the Kenny Munro Trophy with 41 
Stablefords. 

9 women went to Omarama on a mystery trip on 
25th May.  Alison Caughey, Dougal Sutherland 
and Margo Johnston won the 9 holes Ambrose 
prize.

Coming up-1st July is Stewart Jenkins Memorial 
comp, a mixed 18 hole Stableford day

 Congratulations!

Paula Macfie and Jonny 
Trevathan on the arrival 
of Isabel Raewyn Rose 
on 1st May. Wee sister for 
Maggie and 3rd 
Grandchild for Anne and 
Beau Trevathan.



Tarras School
Community Newsletter - June 2023Community Newsletter -  June 2023

Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka
Search Tarras School

FIREWOOD For Sale:
 Dry Willow:

   $80 cubic metre:
Contact Ginny: 027 417 

8053

An update from Molly Todd who 
recently attended the Global 
Amateur Tour Trip to Morocco 
2023:

"I was lucky enough to compete 
in show jumping while in 
Morocco and I came home with a 
first place in my chosen class, it 
was an amazing experience to 
ride against Moroccan riders.
This trip provided me with 
valuable life experiences and 
horse riding knowledge that I 
never dreamed possible.
I would like to express my 
gratitude for the community 
scholarship, supporting my 
education and investing in my 
future!"

Maori Point Road
 

60kph speed restriction
 No Heavy Through Traffic

 
There have been ongoing issues with the 
condition of Maori Point Road.

This is due, in part,  to the speed traffic 
are travelling and increased heavy traffic.
The last two years have seen a 
significant increase in heavy traffic 
volumes.

The road is a gravel road and not a 
suitable through route for regular heavy 
traffic.

G’Day,

You may have seen some tradespeople at the school house recently.  The board decided to 
upgrade the interior as it had become very tired and dated.   A new bathroom, a full interior paint 
job and new flooring throughout will make the house not only look beautiful again but potentially 
draw in a new family to the area.

Students in Year 5 and 6 enjoyed 2 days away on leadership camp at the end of May.  They spent 
Monday chatting to the parrots at the Dunedin Botanic Gardens and exploring all the exhibitions at 
the Otago Museum.  Fish and Chips were enjoyed on the waterfront at St Clair - hats and scarves 
compulsory!  On Tuesday they attended the National Young Leaders Day at the Dunedin Town 
Hall.  Inspirational speakers were listened to with all students coming away with an author called 
Graci Kim being their favourite - she spoke about even when you fail you must keep going till you 
hit success!  Students have requested her books be purchased for our school library. Speakers 
were Brad Smeele (former pro wakeboarder / quadriplegic), Julia Grace (mental wellness 
communicator), Graci Kim (diplomat turned bestselling author), Georgia (Potiki Poi) and Georgia 
Lines (musician).

During Road Safety week students explored what signs look like on our road and how to spot the 
ones that mean danger or places of interest.  Students also designed a way in which they could 
cross the main road to Tarras School without having to actually cross the road.  Bridges, subways 
and traffic lights were all possibilities.  The ways animals cross roads in other countries was 
explored and discussions were held as to what animals students would want to help across the 
road.  On Thursday of the week students wore yellow to “Be Bright” for road safety.

Students enjoyed 2 days using the Sport Central “Loosey the Loose Parts Trailer”.  It was full of all 
sorts of objects which the students created new games with and led imaginary play.  They are 
very excited for when this comes back to them later this year.

With mixed emotion I handed my resignation into the Tarras School Board during May.  I will be 
moving on to be an Education Advisor for North Otago at the start of Term 4.  I will be working at 
Tarras School until then.  This will also mean a house move for Andrew and I, so we will hopefully 
get to catch up with all our Tarras chums before we go on our next adventure.

Stay warm - pine cones for sale $5 a bag on the produce stand.
Rachelle
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